February 2, 2004

By Hand

The Honorable Robert G. Marshall

Virginia House of Delegates
General Assembly Building, Room 704

State Capitol Complex

Richmond, Virginia 23219

 

Dear Delegate Marshall:

 

On behalf of the Governor’s Cabinet Secretaries, I am pleased to forward copy of the “Governor’s Commission on Efficiency and Effectiveness – One-Year Progress Report” as you requested in letters delivered on Friday, January 30.

 

If you have questions or need additional information, we will be pleased to respond.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Sandra D. Bowen

Enclosure

  

c:  
The Honorable Mark R. Warner


The Governor’s Cabinet Secretaries 

 

